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Several changes are anticipated in the new Congress, with both chambers set for Republican
control. Scott Segal, founding partner of the Policy Resolution Group, discusses a number of
these, including: More oversight of key Administration initiatives, notably in energy, the
environment, and immigration; a return to a more traditional appropriations process; and the
prospects for negotiations between the White House and Congress on key policy initiatives.
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